<u>District Councillor Report for parish council meeting January 2018</u>

Ackworth

Street sign - Broken street sign on Millers Croft has been reported to WMDC.

Benches Dando Way - A site visit took place before Christmas and the 3 benches have now been installed.

Bell Lane car park - the resurfacing work has taken place at the entrance of the car park.

Foot bridge - The foot bridge located on foot path number 4 near Constitution Hill is in need of repair. The bridge is worn and the hand rail is loose, the bridge crosses a stream and is well used. This has been reported to WMDC.